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Detroit, October 31, 2024

To whom it May Concern,
This is to confirm that Dr.Hadeel Haddad (PGY 6) is currently undergoing Pediatric Nephrology
fellowship training, in Children’s Hospital of Michigan.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Rossana Baracco,MD

Pediatric Nephrologist, Children’s Hospital of Michigan
Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship Program Director

Associate Professor of Pediatrics, Central Michigan University
Phone; 313-745-5604

Email; rbaracco@dmc.org
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